
Testimony for 1425 Phil Murphy for the ND Soybean Growers Association  

Mr. Chairman and Committee, the NDSGA stands in support of this bill.  Farmers invest and reinvest in 

themselves all the time and so should our state government.  This is the essence of the bill at hand.  The 

focus on water is well founded and if our local subdivisions have the opportunity to avail themselves of 

these benefits, it may also come to pass that these actions may free up funding in other areas to help 

with our roads and bridges.  Thank you for your foresight  and innovative methods in recommending a 

Do Pass for 1425. 


